
East Clark County Water District ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ * ~ ~ 7 ~  
P.O. Ebx 112 Winchester, Kentucky 40392 8EQ-?4&1458 

September 24,2004 

Executive Director 
KY Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

 RECEIVE^ 
SEP 2 4 20194 

RE: Formal Application for an Increase in Non-Recurring Charges and Tariff Revisions 

This is an application to increase certain non-recurring charges for the East Clark County Water 
District. The adjustment is necessary to remver the cost of providing thwe customer caused 
expenses. Cost j u ~ t ~ ~ t i o n  is included for each proposed charge, 

A copy of the notice to be pubiished is enclosed. The District Will publish the notice in accordanw 
with Commission regulations and Wit! provide veriRcation that such notice has been given. A copy 
of this application has also been mailed to the Attorney General's Consumer Protection Division. 

The District has not had a general rate increase for several years. Due to growth in the system the 
District does not anticipate filing for a general rate increase in the near future. The District 
believes it is unfair to all customers to not ensure that its non recurring charges recover the 
expenses associated with providing the service. If the charge does not cover the casts associated 
with providing the service, the other customers of the utility must pay the expenses. 

Only those customers who cause the expense wi!l be assessed the charge. Only existing 
customers will be impacted by the increase with the exception of the increase in connection fees. 
The District requests the Commission use the most current annual report of file with the 
Commission to futfill the requirement of 807 KAR 5:011, Section 1 (e). Additional revenue to be 
generated will not exceed 5 percent of the total revenues provided by alt miscellaneous and 
nonrecurring charges for the past 12 month period. 

A revised tariff is included in this  iff^ showing the incrased charges and also upd@ting East 
Clark's entire tariff. Shouid you have questions regarding this filing, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

William Ballard 
Manager 

enclosure 




















